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Reduction in Days of Service on Lanes from Midwest 
Origins to Lathrop,CA, Effective Immediately

Dear Valued Customer,

As a result of small volumes, effective immediately, UPRR will reduce the days of 
service on the lanes and days as noted below:

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative.
 
We appreciate your business.


